
 
 

 

 

     THE SCHEDULED WATER SHUT-OFF 
 AND BOIL WATER NOTICE 

 
CANCELLED  

 
Monday, July 20, 2020 - Beginning 8:00 a.m. through 4:00 p.m 

 
 

This cancelled WATER SHUT-OFF and BOIL WATER NOTICE is 
addressed to and affects the following: 
 

• 2585 FOURTH STREET  
 
The referenced above WATER SHUT-OFF and BOIL WATER NOTICE due 
to construction as part of the City of Fort Myers’ Evans Avenue Utility 
Improvements Project has been CANCELLED for this address. 
 

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CELLA MOLNAR & ASSOCIATES, INC., at (239) 337-1071. 
 

 
 
 

 


